
 

 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Harvest Technology p.l.c.  
 
 
QUOTE 
 
 
The Board of Directors of Harvest Technology plc (the "Company") is scheduled to meet on March 27, 
2025 to consider and, if thought fit, approve: the Company's audited financial statements for the 
financial year ended December 31, 2024; and the recommendation of a final dividend for the same 
financial year ended. 
 
UNQUOTE 
 
By order of the Board  
 
 
 
Mr. Adrian Mercieca 
Company Secretary 
March 25, 2025 


